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Parent Questionnaire                                                                         February 2018 

 
 

1. Do you feel that your child’s additional needs have been identified accurately? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
2. Do you feel your child’s needs are understood, being met and that they are well 

supported? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
3. Do you feel that you can come and talk to either the class teacher or Ms Lanham as 

SENCo about your child’s needs? 
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4. Do you feel listened to and included in the review meetings? This is when the 
Pathway Plans are updated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
5. Is there anything that you would like to see included or changed to support your 

child in school? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

6. Please use the box below to comment on anything else you wish to raise regarding 
your child and how they are supported in school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please complete the questionnaires by Friday 2nd March and return to the School 
Office. 

 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Name: _________________________ 
(Optional) 


